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27 November – Friday 

Soccer  

 

30 November – Monday 

PE/Dance afternoon 

 

1 December -  Tuesday 

Year 6 orientation to Wollumbin 

High School  

 

9 December – Wednesday 

Presentation Day  

 

11 December – Friday  

Soccer  

 

16 December – Wednesday 

Last day of school for staff and 

students 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17 September 2020 

      IMPORTANT 

            DATES 

Robotics Fun! 

 
Our robotics kits are all packed up and ready to be sent to the next 

school. We have had a wonderful term learning basic block coding 

whilst problem solving, following instructions, creating, solving 

puzzles, working in teams, building resilience and having fun. We 

celebrated the end of our robotics unit by holding a session where 

students could showcase their creations and use the kit with peers 

from other classes. Fun was had by all and teachers were impressed 

with the students' engagement and creativity. Being able to borrow 

the table robotics kit from the STEM.T4L Technology for learning 

library is important for our small school and we are very 

appreciative.  

        

                        

               

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  We 

empower them with the 

knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling them 

to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School is 

a great school.  Join us. 

 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

Chillingham 
Public School 

26 November 2020 
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From the Principal’s Desk 

It was lovely to see the rain this week!  Only 2 ½ week left of this school year – amazing! 

 

Yesterday’s robotics day was a lot of fun with all students interacting with their robots. We are now 
packing the robotics away ready to forward to the next school for 2021.    

 

Great excitement is mounting for our PE/Dance afternoon next Monday.  Costume is optional.  

Students will need to wear their uniforms to school.   They can bring a change of clothes to change 

into if they wish.  Drinks and snack will be provided.      

 

The Year 6 students going to Wollumbin High School will have their orientation day on Tuesday 1 

December.   Attached is a permission note for those students.   NOTE:  There is no Wollumbin High 

School parent orientation this year it will be held on Tuesday 2 February 2021. 

 

We  have been sent some directives regarding COVID-19.   Presentation Day will be Wednesday 9 

December, starting at 10am.  PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING 

 –  Families will need to bring a  a shade cover for themselves and if you have a spare, for others 

who may not have one.   They need to be set up prior to 10am  facing down to the covered area. 

-    There will be no shared morning tea but we encourage you to bring a picnic morning tea for 

yourselves and your family.   

-      Santa will be making an appearance and distributing presents.   

 

Thank you to those who have sent items in.  If you have not, and you are donating can we please 

ask that you do so as soon as possible.  Thank you also to those who have already returned tickets.  

All sold and unsold tickets need to be returned to school by Tuesday 8 December. 

 

School accounts need to be paid before Friday 27 November.  If you are having financial difficulties 

please contact the school so we can best assist you.  

 

School finishes for students and staff on Wednesday 16 December.  Teachers return to school on 

Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 January 2021.  STUDENTS return Friday 29 January.  There are two 

Staff Development Days at the beginning of the year next year…. aren’t we lucky?  
 

Vicki Roach 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Merit Award recipients 
Lily, Grace Henry, Harlie, Vera, Pippa, Indy, Noah x 2 and Tyson 

             Beeeees Knees recipients  
Marly, Pippa and Henry R-N. 

 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
No recipients this week   

 

Congratulations Marley Watts who receives a Free lunch this 

week  
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No birthdays in the school this 
week  

ENROLMENTS ARE OPEN FOR 2021 

at 

Chillingham Public School 
 

 If you know of anyone who may be interested please ask them to contact 

the school on 02 66791 255 or chillingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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ADVERTISING 


